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CUSTOMER NOTICE

PLANNED MAINTENANCE
Dear Customers

Please be advised that CIPC will be performing maintenance activities from 25-28 October
2024. Please note that CIPC systems and services will be unavailable for the duration of the

maintenance.

START: Friday 25 October 2024 (@ 18:00pm)
END: Monday 28 October 2024 (@ 07:00am)

CIPC apologises for any inconvenience caused.

— Phineas Mogale
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Signed by Phineas Mogale, pmogale@cipc.co.za
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Phineas Mogale
Chief Information Officer
22/10/2024

The dtic Campus (Block F - Entfutfukweni), 77 Meintjies Street, Sunnyside, Pretoria | P O Box
429, Pretoria, 0001

Call Centre: 086 100 2472
Email LLesejane@cipc.co.za Website: www.cipc.co.za
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